

July 1, 2020

Mary Burgett, KAY Sponsor Santa Fe Trail High School 15701 S California Rd Carbondale, KS 66414

Dear Santa Fe Trail High School KAY club,

CONGRATULATIONS! The KAYAN Board in partnership with Blue Cross Blue Shield of Kansas, has approved a grant of \$6,000.00 for your open exercise program and increased hydration project.

Thank you for taking the opportunity to be a part of the **Be The Spark** Challenge! This has been such an exciting adventure for KAY Clubs across the state of Kansas. We are so glad that you were willing to take a chance to complete the grant application process. We hope that the grant application process was a very good learning experience for your entire club and school. Through this **Be The Spark** Challenge grant we are excited for you to make a difference by promoting a healthy lifestyle for yourselves as well as future generations of Kansans.

When reviewing your grant application we thought you did well with surveying your school and figuring out a project that will be used by multiple students and faculty. We believe this will make a great impact by not only increasing physical activity, but also hydration as well.

Our offer of this grant is subject to your agreement to the attached contract/affidavit. If your organization agrees to these terms, please have the authorized representatives sign and return the contract/affidavit. Please return the signed contract/affidavit by July 1, 2020. Please remember that any questions can be directed to Katlin Bryan at BeTheSpark KAY@hotmail.com.

Again, congratulations on receiving a Be The Spark grant! We are very excited for this opportunity and assisting your efforts along the way.

Katlin Bryan

Be The Spark Project Coordinator

BeTheSpark KAY@hotmail.com

C: Virginia Barnes, Director of Blue Health Initiatives Cheryl Gleason, KAY State Director Patrick Graham, Principal

Keith Johnson, Activities Director



